
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feb 22, 2019         FILE: 2410-20-6 

 

City of Burnaby 

Executive Committee of Council 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby BC 

V5G 1M2 

 

Dear Councillor D. Johnston: 

 

Subject: Scouts Canada - Pacific Coast Council Grant Request #18.11 

 

On behalf of the Pacific Coast Council, I would like to thank Burnaby City Council for awarding Scouts 

Canada a grant in support of Scouting programs for Beaver Scouts, Cub Scouts, Scouts, Venturer 

Scouts and Rover Scouts in the amount of $5,000.00 for 2018. 

 

We appreciate the generosity of the Council for our continuing efforts to develop well-rounded youth, 

better prepared for success in the world. 

 

Scouts Canada has a long and prestigious history of serving youth in communities across Canada. It is 

Canada’s largest and longest serving youth organization, offering exciting programs for boys, girls and 

young adults’ ages 5 to 26. For more than 100 years, we have brought a world of adventure, outdoor 

experience and friendship to 17 million Canadian youth. 

 

We take great pride in celebrating a strong connection to our country’s roots, and through our many 

programs and activities, we empower young people access to life changing programs across our 

communities. These activities provide youth with a positive influence, leadership opportunities, self-

development, and the creation of positive self-esteem; our main program objective is to develop the 

youth of today into the leaders of today and tomorrow. It starts with Scouts! 

 

Thank you for your support of Scouting. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Simon Evison 

Council Relationship Manager 


